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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
When amendments to planning applications are received, further consultation is 
undertaken by the Planning Service where appropriate and in line with regulatory 
requirements.  All amendments to planning applications are uploaded to the 
Council’s planning application website and I confirm that work is in progress by the 
Service to introduce a registration system to enable anyone interested in a particular 
application or to applications that might be received within a defined area to receive 
notifications by email when new documents are uploaded to the website.  All 
members will be informed of this facility when it is available.  
 


